Town of Bergen Planning Board

Minutes of Thursday, March 31 2016 
Bergen Town Hall

Present: Chairman Fink, Mark Gerhardy, Dominick Camelio and Kathi McLaughlin

Not Present: Lou Romano, Andrew Fink and Randall Holbrook

Also Present: Dave Mason, Marshall Krause, Mark More, Paul Thompson, Pamela Krause and Jake Maurer

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink. A motion to approve the Deember 2015 minutes was made by Dominick Camelio, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried.

Thompson/Maurer Special Use Permit. This proposal takes place at 7470 Clinton Street Road. The request is for future development of an In-Law apartment that will be located in the basement of the new residence. All of the utilities will be shared including the hot water tank, panel box, etc. After reviewing the plans, it was concluded that the septic needed to be located on the drawings before paperwork could be submitted to the county for review. All the setbacks met the zoning code. When asked about the perc test, Mr. Maurer stated that it had failed and that it needs to have a raised bed system. This lot has already been approved as a building lot. This proposal will be sent to the county for review due to it’s location on a county road. There will also be a public hearing next month.
Old/New Business

● Triple OOO will be expanding with a 90x80 addition on their existing building.

No further business was discussed.

A motion to adjourn was made by Dominick Camelio, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried. The meeting ended at 7:17 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Laura Smith, secretary

CC: Michele Smith, Town Clerk

       Don Cunningham, Town Supervisor  


       Bill Waldruff, ZBA Chairman

